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Field Trip Feedback Form

1. How will the information you learned on this trip influence your leadership of the high school redesign work in your state?
2. How effective were the discussion sessions at allowing you to share your own experiences as well as explore the learned lessons of others?
3. What would have made this trip more productive or meaningful for you? Please explain.
4. What suggestions do you have about the way the trip was organized and structured (invitations, travel, length of trip, school visits, policy briefings, free time, etc.)?

5. Additional Comments or Feedback:

6. Please give us your impressions of the following visits/meetings and what you found of greatest interest or value.
· Out-of-School Youth Taskforce and West Town Academy Site Visit
· Lunch Discussion: John Easton, Executive Director of the CCSR
· Meeting with Mr. Arne Ducan, CEO of CPS; Donald Pittman, CEO of High Schools and Allan Alson, Office of High School Transformation
· Site Visit to The Al Raby School of Community & Environment 
· Site Visit to John Hope College Preparatory High School 
